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December 2015

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

3 4 5

7th grade - College
Devo
4:00pm - 7:00pm
Change in location!! It
will take place at the
home of Will and
Kelsey Gott, 3250
Anna Sandhill Road.
They will be having
hamburgers, hot dogs,
and a big bonfire.
Mason Miller will have
the devotional.
Remember to bring
your Bibles!

6

Keepers Meeting
After morning
services. Keepers
group will be
completing the sewing
portion of Lads to
Leaders. We will eat
lunch together, then
complete the 2
sections of sewing.
Please bring a drink or
dessert for lunch! This
will probably take all
afternoon.

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Bible Bowl Practice
5:00pm - 6:00pm
At the building!

Area Wide Devo -
Potter Children's
Home
6:00pm - 8:00pm
Bowling Green,
Kentucky

Sun PM Worship
Service

7 8

39ers Breakfast
Time: 8:30 - 39ers
Breakfast at Teresa's
Restaurant

9

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

10 11 12

Fruit Basket
Preparation Good
Samaritan Proj.
Help put together fruit
baskets for members
of our congregation.

13

CYC organizational
Meeting
For all interested 7th
grade through college
age students and their
parents immediately
after morning worship.

14 15 16

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

17 18 19
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Sun AM Bible Study

Keepers Meeting
Will be completing the
Food Preservation
portion of Lads to
Leaders. After
morning service we
will eat lunch together,
then cook. Please
bring a drink or
dessert for lunch! This
will probably take all
afternoon.

Sun AM Worship
Service

Youth Retreat Parent
Meeting
For Middle School
through College age
Youth group and
parents to discuss the
upcoming Youth
Retreat at Big Reedy
Christian Camp. The
meeting will be
immediately following
the morning worship
service.

Sun PM Worship
Service

20

Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

Youth Devo for 7th
grade - College age
following evening
services. Matthue
Harmon will have the
devotional. Meet at
our house (3250 Anna
Sandhill Rd., Bowling
Green, KY 42101)
after services for the
devotional and a
bonfire. Then we'll go
into town to eat a late
night dinner.

Bible Bowl Practice
5:00pm - 6:00pm
at the building!

Sun PM Worship
Service
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Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

24 25 26
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Sun AM Bible Study

Sun AM Worship
Service

4th Sunday night
singing and
fellowship
. Meal theme: Bring
your favorite
Christmas finger foods
and snacks.

Elder/Deacons
Meeting
5:00pm - 6:00pm
In the conference
room/library.

Sun PM Worship
Service

Know the Books
Recitation Deadline
Deadline to recite Old
and New Testament
for “Know The
Books.” You must
have it done by this
date to be included for
the Lads To Leaders
Convention. If you
have questions,
please see Andy
Wagoner.

Wed PM Bible Study
Time: 6:30pm

New Year's Eve
Party Potter's
Children's Home
5:30pm - 10:30pm
In the Allen Phy
building for 7th grade
and up. If you're
interested in going,
please let Andrue
Mealer or Will Gott
know by Dec. 16th.

Category Key
4th & 5th Sunday Services

Anniversaries

Area Events

Birthdays

Gospel Meetings

Lads-to-Leaders/Leaderettes

Meetings

Special Events

Worship Assemblies

Youth
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